
RICHMOND PARK GOLF CLUB 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Notice to Members 
 

It is proposed to hold the Club's AGM at approx. 3:30pm on  
Sunday 29th January 2023 at the Richmond Park Golf Course. 

 

If you would like to put forward a proposal or proposals for 
consideration at the AGM these must be lodged no later than            

Saturday 1st January 2023.  All proposals must show the names of the 
proposer and a seconder.  Proposals may be lodged as follows: 

 
Either:  (i)   submit your proposal(s) by email to      

Secretary@Richmondparkgolfclub.org.uk  - or, 
 

  (ii) complete this form and leave it in the Club’s green box at the 
Park.  You will receive an acknowledgement when it has 
been collected. 
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Peter Harrington 
Secretary  
1st December 2022 


